
New York, March 16, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to recommend Sha Bhuyan for a position in your company. 

Sha was a student of mine for three semesters and he performed extremely well in those 

classes. He constantly demonstrated interest and an acute sense of understanding of the 

basic and of the more complex concepts of the course's subjects.

Sha proved to be one of my best students and had shown a deep desire to understand the 

subjects to the minimum details. He had never missed a class, and had never been late in 

the assignments.

I don’t have any doubt that given the opportunity Sha will become a very important 

member of your company.

Sincerely yours,

Marcos S. Pinto
Associate Professor
Computer Systems Technology Department
Room N918
mpinto@citytech.cuny.edu
(718)260-5100
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